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Catholic Service Appeal:  
 
We wish to thank everyone who made a gift or pledge to the Catholic Service Appeal last weekend. If you have not made your gift to the 
appeal, please prayerfully consider doing so today. Envelopes are available at the back of the church and may be placed in the collection 
basket. No matter the size of the gift, we pray that you will participate in these important ministries of our Church. Donations can also be 
made online at the Diocese of Jackson website. Click on ‘Giving’ at the top of the website page 
 
St Peter’s Food Pantry Update:  
 
Business continues as usual at our church food pantry as we were able to serve over 255 individuals from November 1, 2021 through January 
31, 2022.  This included families, elderly and the homeless.  Many of these families and elderly were being helped with food stamps in 2021, 
but their amount has been decreased, for some as low as $10-$20 per month total.  They are finding it hard to make ends meet and are very 
grateful for what we can do to help them here at St Peter’s.   
 
Hunger is often misunderstood.  Hunger is not starvation.  Hunger is a single mother with two children or grandparents caring for their 
grandchildren having to choose between groceries or needed medications, deciding between rent, utilities or food.  Regardless of where you 
live, hunger can be a problem.  One of the big challenges of hunger is that it’s an easily hidden problem.  You could have a neighbor or a 
friend dealing with food insecurity and you’re not going to know about it.  It’s not obvious a lot of times.  People with food insecurity often 
go out of their way to conceal their problem.  The statistics point to the fact that there are good insecure people in every community.  With 
the increase in food prices we can see an increase in those in need as the year progresses.   
 
We are more than grateful to all who have donated, in the way of money, food or service, to help our food pantry continue to reach out to 
those in need in our community.  This ministry could not continue without the help of everyone.  Thank you! 
 
“Rich and poor have a common bond.  The Lord is the maker of them all.”   Proverbs 22:2   
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PRAY FOR THEM 
 

Theresa Backus, Sister Regina Barrett, John Bell, Joy Bell, Dan Brewster, Lirio Calera, Sarah Criss, Rod Crosby, Mary Daly, 
Elizabeth Ferree, Frankie Fortier, Jim Hertel, Jack Hogan, Joan Hogan, Kylee Hogan, Debra Hornady, Gary Houston, Al 
Latham, Ly Le, Daniel Leeton, Mike Liberto, Robert Logan, Robert Marascalco, Mary McCormick,  Lee Munstenteiger, Rudy 
Osing, Doug Pederson, Frank Serio, Jenny Seymour Coger, Cathy Tipton, Benjamin Welch, Carol Welch, Thomas Aguilar, 
Benny Aguilar. 
 
***To add names to the prayer list, please call the office and leave a message for Krystal, or drop a note in the collection 
box. 

                         
                  

REMEMBER!!!! 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation :  Saturdays 5:15 – 5:45pm and by appointment. 
 
Christopher Harris Scholarship Trust – Each January, proceeds from this trust are distributed to qualifying college students 
from St. Peter Parish from applications submitted the previous fall semester. If you would like to make a tax deductible 
donation to this trust, make checks payable to, "The Catholic Foundation".  Write "Chris Harris Trust" in the memo section, and 
mail to: Catholic Foundation, PO Box 2248, Jackson, MS 39225-2248, or place in the collection plate. You may wish to place a 
note in with the check designating the donation is for the Chris Harris Trust. 
 
Please…….. check thermostats, lights, doors, and clean up when leaving our buildings. We have received some high 
utility bills for the Family Life Center, please turn things off, check thermostats and lights, etc. 
 

SAINT PETER CATHOLIC CHURCH 
320 College Blvd., Grenada, MS 38901 

(662) 226-2490 
Father Arokia Savio 

Krystal Hogan, Administrative Assistant 
  stpetergrenadams.com email: stpeter38901@g mail.com 
  https://www.facebook.com/groups/stpeterscatholicchurch 
      Text to give: 662-262-9130 text “GIVE” to donate 
 
 Search for St Peter on the App Church, by Ministry One 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
Feb 19 –Rowan Geiger 
Feb 19 – Nikki Palazzolo 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
       
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Days     Mass Times_   Mass   
  Saturday,  Feb 19   6:00pm – St Peter   People of St Peter 
  Sunday,  Feb 20   9:00am – St Peter  Mass for Mary Liberto 
  Sunday,  Feb 20   11:30am – St John  People of St John 
  Tuesday,  Feb 22   6:00pm – St Peter  Mass 
  Wednesday,  Feb 23   6:00pm – St Peter  Mass 
  Thursday,  Feb 24   9:00am – St Peter  Mass  
  Friday,  Feb 25   9:00am – St Peter  Mass 
 
 
 
 

Collection 2-13-2021:  General Fund $1447 
              Building Fund $545  
    
               
 
 
     
Next Special Collection:   

Black & Indian Missions – March 6  
   

 
     
 
 

SAINT JOHN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
321 W Cypress St, PO Box 30, Charleston, MS  38921 

saintjohncharleston@gmail.com 
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